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Repertory Theatre 

StuCo Update
Greetings! Quarter 4 is in progress and Student 
Council is hard at work for our school! Here is 
some of the news regarding Student Council’s 
upcoming activities. Also, make sure to follow 
@TheNWStuCo on Twitter and Instagram 
@smnwstuco for pictures and important updates 
about things going on at Northwest!
 
Garage Sale
Stuco will be hosting the annual garage sale 
on Saturday, April 7 from 7:30 am – 2:30 pm in 
the NW cafeteria. We are currently taking 
donations of clothing, furniture, toys, kitchen and 
home decor, and other small knick knacks. (See 
ad in the newsletter for more info)!

Care for Community Drive
StuCo is hosting our annual school wide Care for 
the Community Drive to raise personal care items 
for the Johnson County Christmas Bureau and 
the Shalom House.  Personal care items can be 
brought in to student’s 5th hour classes for the 

competition.  All hair care, skin care, dental care 
products are welcome!

Matchmaker
StuCo has just finished up with the annual 
matchmaker fundraiser.  The results were sold 
during all 3 lunches for $1, which totalled to 
$220.  

Presidential Elections
StuCo had our Presidential Elections on 
Wednesday, February 28. The two pairs of 
candidates gave speeches during TCB, and 
students voted online. Congratulations to 
Dawson Mesh and Henry Fears who will be the 
2018-2019 Student Body President and Vice 
President – They chose their Executive Board 
right before Spring Break, consisting of: 
Secretary Libby Johnson, Treasurer Henry 
Tomasic, Parliamentarian Peyton Carder, and 
Publicist Alieu Jagne.
 
Dodgeball
StuCo hosted the 10th annual Dodgeball 
tournament on Saturday, March 3 at 12:00 p.m. 
in the NW gymnasium. Six teams competed to 
win the tournament.  StuCo raised about $360, in 
which all of the proceeds have been donated to 
the Johnson County Christmas Bureau.
 
Representative Elections
StuCo will be having the annual Representative 
Elections on Thursday, April 19. Contracts and 
Speeches will be due on April 12 by 3:00 
p.m. Students can join StuCo’s google classroom 
with the code of hi3nt9 for more information. See 
Will Gross, Peyton Carder, or Sarah Dent in room 
132 with any questions.
 
Rock, Paper, Scissors Tournament
StuCo will be having the annual Rock, Paper, 
Scissors tournament. Sign ups will start April 3-
13, tournament play will start April 16-19, and the 
final four will compete at the prom assembly 
on April 20. Sign up is $1 and the proceeds will 
all go to the Leukemia and Lymphoma society.
 
Spring Carnival
StuCo will be hosting the annual Spring Carnival 
on Saturday, April 28 from 4-6 pm in the 
Northwest Mall.  Children grades K-4 are invited 
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